Latin American and Latino Studies Club’s
Winter Coat Drive for
Kentucky Refugee Ministries

As the weather gets colder, Kentucky Refugee Ministries is in
need of new and gently used winter coats, warm blankets, hats,
gloves, and scarves for newly-arrived refugee families. The Latin
American and Latino Studies Club will be collecting these items
and delivering them to KRM on December 7. Household items
and toys are welcome as well.

Please drop off items to the LALS Offices in
Stevenson Hall 304-306, Nov. 1- Dec. 6, 2016

For more information, contact:
Chelsea Flint, LALS Club President, at chelsea.flint@Iouisville.edu.
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